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This Charity is set up to provide first year students with some funds for books for those who 

are resident in the village of Kettleburgh. It has always been managed by the two Church 

Wardens.  At the moment I am the only Church Warden, and as two signatures are needed on 

every cheque I cannot access the funds. 

No applications for funds have been received since 2014. 

The investment stands at £4300. 

I would be interested to hear from anybody from the village who might be willing to become 

a Trustee. The alternative is to close this charity down. 


